

President Kent Ross Email

president@2119.org.au

Secretary Colin Johnston secretary@2119.org.au Address PO Box 31, Beecroft NSW 2119

Website www.2119.org.au ABN 41 449 599 554

The General Manager Hornsby Shire Council

Dear Sir

Traffic calming on eastern end of Malton Rd Beecroft

The Trust has been approached by a number of residents about some drivers driving above the speed limit at the steep eastern end of Malton Rd. Even though the speed sign states 15 kph the residents are concerned that an accident is waiting to happen. Although the road pavement is narrow and there is no pedestrian path the residents would like the road to remain as is but request council to investigate ways of calming the traffic on this steep section of road. Prompt feedback would be appreciated.

Yours Sincerely

Ross Walker Vice President **Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust**